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19th May 2025, 
 
 
 
Dear Presidents and Secretaries of Member Societies, 
 
 

AOFOG 2026- SPEAKERS 
 
As you are aware, AOFOG 2026 will be held in Sydney, Australia, from the 12th to the 
16th of October 2026, under the theme "Equivolution: Equity and Sustainability in 
Women's Health." (Visit AOFOG 2026 for details). 
 
I am pleased to inform you that all submissions for speaker interests will be online, and 
the portal for submission is now open. 
 
I am sending herewith the details giving the steps on the submission process, key 
timelines, and other important information provided by the AOFOG 2026 Organising 
Committee. A flyer outlining the important dates is also included. 
 
I would like to kindly request you to circulate this information among your membership 
and encourage them to express their interest in participating as speakers online.  
 
The deadline for submission is 12th July 2025. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr. Rohana Haththotuwa 
Secretary General-AOFOG 
 
 
  

 
 
                                                       
      
                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                             
                            
 

 
 
 


